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Canadian Association of Retired Teachers

COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT
AGM 2017

1. Committee Members:
Norbert Boudreau, 	Chair, Regional Representative, Ontario
Vaughn Wadelius, 	Member, Special Advisor to the Executive *
Roger Régimbal,   	Executive Director, ACER-CART

2. Terms of Reference: 
The Communications Committee shall:
1. maintain the ACER-CART website;
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]produce at least one newsletter a year for use on the website and by Members, and
3. encourage and facilitate communication among Members.

Website:
The website is being updated on a regular basis.

Newsletter: 
Two editions of the ACER-CART newsletter, OPTIONS, were produced in 2016-17. The Summer 2016 edition released in September was primarily devoted to AGM news that could be utilized by Directors and editors of Members publications. The Canadian Association of Retired Teachers (ACER-CART) reached a significant benchmark in its history - its 25th anniversary! 

The Winter 2017 issue was posted in February. It contained various reports from the President, the Communications Committee, the Health Services and Insurance Committee, The Political Advocacy Committee, the Legislation Committee and the Pension and Retirement Income Committee. As well, there were reports from the Regional Representatives.

Thanks to all who collaborated in the two Options editions.

*Vaughn has since announced his retirement from ACER-CART.

Norbert Boudreau
Chair
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